GET Committee

From: Dr. Andrew Fox <AFox@hnkop.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2020 6:40 PM
To: GET Committee

Subject: Injection Well suit settlement
Aloha!

I am emailing to request that your committee please proceed with settlement of this longstanding violation of
Clean Water Act suit. Mayor Victorino is attempting to continue the violation and stall even more. This is
outrageous, since the council has already voted to settle, which he ignored.

| do not understand how continuing to pollute the near shore ocean waters is in anyone's best interest. If the
Lahaina Wastewater facility more fully treated it's effluent, the situation could be resolved quickly. In any
case, please settle this suit!

Mahalo nui loa,

Dr Andrew Fox MD

Pediatrician



